
Hello Mr. Foley, 
 
As a concerned citizen about climate disruption, I support the Vineyard Wind 
project.  Reliable renewable energy seems critical in efforts to clean the environment, and 
offshore wind is one such resource for New England.  It appears to me that VW has worked 
diligently to address environmental concerns and those of fishermen.  We need to move 
forward now to forestall an even more severe climate crisis. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jed Katch 
Chilmark 
2/21/2019 
 


